
MANAGER’S REPORT 
December 14, 2017 

 
 

Dog Licenses – A reminder that 2018 dog licenses are now available at the Town 
Office. Dogs must be licensed by January 31st to avoid a $25 state-imposed late fee. 
 
Hunt/Fish Licenses – 2018 Hunting and fishing licenses are also available for purchase 
at the Town Office.  
 
Parade of Lights – Thanks to Chris Grindle and all the helpers and participants who 
made the 2nd Annual Parade of Lights such a success. We truly appreciate the public 
spirit of the Town’s residents and businesses. The floats were creative and festive and 
the support of those lining the parade route was amazing! 
 
Wilson Hall Update – I spoke with Developer Richard Campbell today and he reports 
that he has been meeting with financing sources as well as state regulators and service 
providers and plans on having a concept drawing and more details related to the 
proposed project to present at the Council meeting on January 11th. 
 
Night on the Town – Tonight is the Night on the Town celebration sponsored by Heart & 
Soul and Main Street Bucksport. Many businesses had music playing and a photo booth 
was in the Heart & Soul building. Despite the COLD temperatures it has been a success 
and is one more example of holiday fun and community spirit in Bucksport! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


